
 

 
 

THE NEW CANTERBURY APP: IMPORTANT (GOOD) CHANGES! 😊 

At Canterbury we are always trying to simplify and streamline our communications with you - so you only 
get what you want, when you need it, both quickly and easily. 

That is why we have now upgraded our open public Canterbury App to sync with our inhouse MyCC. 

The new version Canterbury App is ready to download from the App Store or Google Play today. Existing 
Canterbury App users simply need to update their version via the App Store or Google Play as well. 

IMPORTANT: You will now need your parent username (parentnumber@mycc.qld.edu.au) and password 
to sign into this app to access college information. These will be emailed to you directly for safekeeping. 

Please contact our IT Dept via our main college phone number 07 3299 0888 with some form of user ID to 
retrieve your parent username and/or password, if you lose or forget them in the future. 

Having this login helps us protect data and best customise what the app displays for you and your children. 

The new app itself looks very similar to the old version, but there are key changes, and all the data is now 
linked to MyCC. On the left below is the old app menu screen, and on the right is the new one. The old 
‘Notices’ button below left is now replaced by both ‘Notifications’ and ‘News’ buttons below right. 
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Notifications is every piece of information you have set up in MyCC that you want to be alerted about. 
These may include calendar notifications or due work notifications etc. The College has set a default for 
you, but this can be personalised to the alerts you want from the ‘Settings’ menu at the bottom of the 
home screen (see above right). 

News is the app equivalent of the news feed you already receive on your MyCC dashboard, or the items in 
your Weekly Digest (when they have not been read elsewhere). This should only show the news relevant to 
your groups - those of your school, year level, house, and any other extra groups that you or your children 
have chosen to join. 

 

The new Calendar is visually very similar, but is now populated by all the school, year level, house, and any 
other extra chosen group information relevant to you and your children. 

 



 

 

 

 

Learning is a significant new feature that ties into the LMS Section of MyCC. It has no equivalent in the old 
app. It allows you to see timetables, due work results and classes for your children, and gives links directly 
to the relevant MyCC areas, to get more specific information on each class or assessment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Finally, My Groups is a new button that shows you a compact list of all the groups you have signed up for 

on MyCC, and allows you to click through to the Group Page on MyCC. 

You can also join more groups from the ‘Join Groups’ link in the top right corner of the menu. This will take 

you to MyCC to view your groups and join more using the ‘people icon’ at the top right of the groups page. 

 


